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4th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Lunchtime Library
I am sure you all will have noticed that we have had 2 new, and quite large additions to the school yard over the summer. These were purchased with the help of funds from the school PTA, so thank you again for your support at PTA events.

Both the wooden gazebos are proving to be big hits with all our children. We have transformed the bigger of the 2 gazebos into a library, our new Lunchtime Library! 

All children will get the opportunity to access the Lunchtime Library on rotation and will be able to take books home (and bring them back) just like a real library. Some of our Year 6 children are acting as librarians and as the year progresses further librarians will be trained. 

Children will continue to take home their reading scheme books at their own reading level in order to develop their reading skills. Books from the Lunchtime Library are purely for pleasure, so do not worry if your child comes home with a book which is potentially too ‘easy’ or ‘challenging’ for them.
The current librarians have already asked me to help them develop ‘story time’ sessions for younger readers and I am sure as the year progresses there will be further exciting developments. Please feel free to offer further suggestions; your views are always valued. 

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr Phil Hamilton
Headteacher
